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					OCTOBER 30, 2018

    	 Pursuant to posted notices the Newton Town Board, Roger Busse, Denise Thomas, Mark Knorr
and the Clerk, Barbara Pankratz and Road Superintendent, Dave Mueller met to discuss the proposed
budget for the year 2019 for the Town of Newton.
	
The following raises will go into effect starting January 1, 2019:
	1.  Election Workers Wages:  Chief Inspectors will receive $12.00/hour.  Poll Workers will receive
$11.00/hour.
	2.  The Zoning Administrator wages will increase by $20.00 a month which would result in
$530.00/monthly.
	3.  Dave Mueller, Road Superintendent will receive a $1.00 raise which would result in $23.00/hour.
	4.  The Recycling Contract with the Town of Centerville will be raised by 2%.   

	Meeting was adjourned by motion made by Roger Busse and seconded by Denise Thomas.

				Barbara Pankratz, Clerk
	
	
